
Building Committee Meeting  

Regional School District 14  

Towns of Bethlehem and Woodbury  
Date: Tuesday, November 6, 2012 

Place: Nonnewaug High School Library Media Center,  

5 Minortown Road, Woodbury, Connecticut  

 

 

MINUTES  
 

Present: Committee members George Bauer, John Chapman, Steve Morris, JP Fernandes, Pat DiSarro  

Also Present: Superintendent Jody Goeler, Interim Director of Business Operations, John Turk, O&G 

representative Ken Biega, Antinozzi Associates representatives Paul Lisi and Michael Ayles, Nonnewaug 

High School staff Andy O’Brien, Bill Nemec, and Jose Martinez, Board members Chuck Cosgriff, Maryanne 

Van Aken, and four members of the public.  

 

Call to Order – George Bauer called the meeting to order at 6:10 p.m.  

 

1. Discussed scope and proposal of a topological survey of Nonnewaug high school fields and lands 

which is needed to assess field and facility placement and proposals. 

2. Discussed a presentation by architects Antinozzi and associates describing the integration of the 

latest education specifications for the Nonnewaug high school renovations. 

3. Reviewed a presentation by Nonnewaug Principal Mr. Andy O’Brien regarding the current space 

challenges at Nonnewaug and a plan considering increased graduation requirements for class 

credits, the science & lab space requirements, and current conditions for team and fitness classes 

and equipment. 

4. Discussed next steps for elementary school proposals, plausibility of K-8 grade arrangement as 

well as education specifications for Mitchell Elementary. 
 

Next meeting is scheduled for November 27th at 6pm. 

 

Adjournment  
The meeting adjourned at approximately 8:40 pm.  

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

George Bauer 

Building Committee Chairman 

 
 


